
 
Attention: News Editor                                                                          January 10, 2019. 
 
 
 

 

WATER DISRUPTIONS IN ST. ELIZABETH AND MANCHESTER. 
 

 

The National Water Commission (NWC) is apologizing to customers, who are served by the 

Newton system in St. Elizabeth, for the disruption they are experiencing in their water supply. 

This is due to a JPSCo single phase that is affecting operations at the facility. 

 

The affected areas are Newton, Barton, Haughton and surrounding areas. 

 

Meanwhile in Manchester, the Two Meeting Treatment Plant is out of operation due to 

turbidity. As result, customers in Spalding, George North, Denham Farm, Glenco and 

surrounding areas are without regular water supply. 

 

The NWC apologizes for any inconvenience caused by these disruptions and craves the patience 

and understanding of its valued customers. 

 

-End- 

 


